
Search  resumes  for  missing
Reno hiker
By Channel 2 News

Search crews returned to the Galena Creek area Sunday looking
for a hiker that disappeared a week ago.

Crews are looking for 55-year old Rick Gentry who reported
himself lost while hiking last Sunday.

Foot teams and K-9 units set out on snowshoes to canvass the
hills of Galena Creek Park in the morning.

This is the same area they were searching last week when bad
weather forced them to suspend the search.

Read the whole story
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